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Chicklade 
 

 

 

Letters to the Editor 

 

“Sarum XII MILES” 

 

Sir, While walking along the “Ox Drove” from Chicklade towards Salisbury I found a milestone on the 

ancient track with the date 1750 and above the date Sarum XII miles. It is in quite good condition. I imagine 

that this track must have been used by the coaches or the road wagons before them. 

C. R. Verner, Lower Lawn, Fonthill Gifford, Tisbury 

 

(Western Gazette –19 August, 1949) 
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